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A new way to record, track and monitor homework at 
 

Beths Grammar School 
 

 
 

We are excited to be launching Show My Homework, an online tool to help you keep track of 

your child’s homework. Show My Homework will allow you to see the details of the tasks your 

child has been set, as well as their submission status. 
 
 
 

 

In September you will be provided with login details to your personal account, ready-linked to 

your child’s homework calendar. 

 

Simply visit https://beths.showmyhomework.co.uk/school/homeworks/calendar to view our 

school’s live homework calendar and log in. 
 
 

  24/7 access 

  View quality and quantity of homework 

  Translation into over 50 languages 

  Free apps available for iPhone, iPad, iPod Touch, and Android devices 

  Receive automated notifications before homework is due 

 
 

We’ll be launching Show My Homework in September 2017 and we hope that this service will 

provide parents with a deeper insight into the homework your child receives. More 

importantly, we hope that it will improve your child’s organisation, time-management, and 

help them to keep on top of their workload. 
 

 

 


